
As Mr Nicholls has joined us this term, this week, we thought it would be nice to give him  the 

opportunity to introduce himself in our newsletter this week… 

Firstly, a heartfelt thank you for the very warm welcome I have had from the children and      

families of Winwick. I feel very fortunate to find myself working with such skilled colleagues and 

hard-working children. This week, I have enjoyed seeing the children smiling and posing for their 

photos. I am sure families will be excited to see the proofs this evening! Year 6 started off our 

week with a relaxing yoga session and left recharged for the days ahead. Year 4 have also        

Impressed me with their neat presentation, keep up the good work!   

I hope everyone has a restful weekend and the weather continues to improve!  

 

 

 

 

 

- Mr Nicholls 

 

We hope that you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Duckett and the Winwick Team 

Our School Vision: ‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best.’  - Corinthians 16:14 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mr Nathan Henaghen 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal     

Email: winwick_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk  

This half term’s value - Perseverance 

Friday 26th April 2024 

Prayer for the Week 

Holy Father, 

Thank you for being with me at all times.  Please fill me with the Holy Spirit, and give me the 

perseverance and strength to keep going.  In the Name of Your Son Jesus, I pray,  

Amen.  



 

 

Tuesday 30th April, 9am: Year 3 Class Worship (Family members welcome – )  
  
Wednesday 1st May, 6pm: Year 5 Quiz Kids Event at Hope Academy 
Thursday 2nd  May : Year 2 Parents Evening (rescheduled session 2 of 2) - SEE 
SCHOOL PING 
 

 

 

 
 

Monday 6th May: BANK HOLIDAY 
 
w/c Monday 13th May: Year 6 KS2 SATs Week (Breakfast in school from 8.00am for all Year 6 
children.  Please arrive at the front entrance.) 
 
Monday 20th May, 3.30pm: Autumn 24 Crosby Hall Parental Meeting (Current Year 3) 
Wednesday 22nd May, 3.15-4.30pm: PTFA Movie Night 
Friday 17th May: Enrichment Clubs Finish  
 
Friday 24th May: SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM  

REMINDER: PARKING 

This is a polite reminder to please be considerate to our neighbours when parking to drop-off/

collect your child from school; we have had a number of complaints recently about people 

parking across drive ways and access being blocked.  Also, please remember that parents/

carers should NOT be parking on the Premier Inn carpark and, if using the Swan carpark, you 

should be walking around and NOT cutting through the fencing.  Thank you. 



Reception: Daisy M 

Year 1:  Beatrice B 

Year 2: Spencer H 

Year 3: Asianne C and Nancie H 

Year 4: Harry D 

Year 5: Lucy F 

Year 6 : Luke P and Harry K 

Reception: Louis C 

Year 1:  Ronnie W 

Year 2: Harley H 

Year 3: Asianne C 

Year 4: Zac C 

Year 5: Alicia U 

Year 6 : Harry K 

Reception: Felix KW 

Year 1:  Oliver J 

Year 2: Daisy B 

Year 3: Evan R 

Year 4: Lavinia I 

Year 5: Joe W 

Year 6 : Megan H 

Reception: Ida S 

Year 1:  Oliver S 

Year 2: Harry M 

Year 3: Alyssa R 

Year 4: Toby D 

Year 5: Eliza W 

Year 6 : Daisy F 

Reception: Olivia M 

Year 1:  Eden N 

Year 2: Thomas B 

Year 3: Esme TS 

Year 4: Jake R 

Year 5: Isla M 

Year 6 : Hollie B 

Dojos KS1 - Year 1 

 KS2 - Year 5 

Attendance : 

 Year  6 with 99.2% 

Golden Broom:  

Year 6 

House Points:  

Roald Dahl 

Reading Award:  

Year 4 



         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

As a church school, our church at St Oswald’s is really important to us.  Our children love being 

able to visit the church to attend services and different events throughout the school year and 

it is important that we support them as part of our wider community. 

Each week, we will share information from St Oswald’s with you on our newsletter and we will 

also be sharing different key dates with you about the events in our local community that are 

supporting our church.   

Church Services 

 

Sunday 21 April - 11.00am - Holy Communion 

Sunday 28 April, 10.30am - Joint Holy Communion at Christ Church, Croft, led by Rev Martin Cox 

 

 

Monday 15th July, 10.30am service led by the Bishop of Liverpool, Bishop John                    Perumbalath. Ho-

ly communion and a celebration of Christianity. 

Same day - 12pm to 3pm Open afternoon with a special display of ecclesiastical items from James Balme.  

 

Our joint services are held at: 

Christ Church, Lady Lane, Croft, WA3 7AU 

Newchurch Parish Church, Church Lane, Culcheth, WA3 5ET  

 

Even though there is always a warm welcome at Church, we advise you to dress according to the weather. 

Please wrap up warm. 

Messy Church 

Messy Church has also resumed and you can keep up with updates on the Facebook page:  

Messy Church - St Oswald's Winwick  

 

 

www.stoswald

Thursday Coffee Mornings - ”Warm and Welcome Chat” 

In the church hall from 10.00am to 12pm every other Thursday 

 

"Warm and Welcome Chat" 

 

Everyone is welcome, especially those who are feeling lonely!  Come 

along to the church hall and meet other people, have a chat, refresh-

ments available for a small charge of £1.  Please help us spread the 

word to let everyone know! 

 

Next session:  Thursday 11 April then every 2 weeks afterwards  

https://www.facebook.com/messychurchstoswaldwinwick/
https://www.stoswaldwinwick.church/


 

 

We are thrilled that Gustaffson will be playing live at St Oswald's Church on Friday 
7 June 2024, plus special guest Eve Jean. 

 

GUSTAFFSON return to St Oswald’s Church Warrington for a one off night & spe-
cial acoustic gig. Fresh out of the studio after recording their debut album with 
ELBOW’s Craig Potter producing and featuring Emmy-winning composer Bear 
McCreary & Sir Ben Kingsley. 
 

They will be performing brand new tracks from their upcoming album and last 
year's EP ‘THE JACARANDA’. 
 
There will also be music from Warrington singer-songwriter Eve Jean. 

 
“This will be our first gig in Warrington and it should be a really special night at St Oswald’s Church. What an in-
credible venue to play music in. We are delighted they have welcomed us back after filming our latest live video 

‘Flowers’ in the Church November last year. If you’re local come down and say hello.” - Andrew Gower 

 

The tickets will be on sale online and are available now, priced at £15 each (plus 
booking fee).  Doors open at 7pm.  You can find out more about Gustaffson 
at www.gustaffson.co.uk 
 

http://www.gustaffson.co.uk/

